
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Date: 18.03.2024 

 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

25th Floor, PJ Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001  

  Dear Sir/Madam, 

  Sub: Commencement of commercial production in high speed HPMC line   

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that the company has initiated production in the first high speed HPMC 

line on 18.03.2024. Upon reaching full operational capacity, the Company will proceed with commercialization in 

second and third high speed HPMC lines. 

 

We request you to take the same on the record.  

 

Thanking you, 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

For Natural Capsules Limited 

 

 

Shilpa Burman 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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